Recognition Dinner with Mr Ong See Hee, Past President of SLP

Members of Executive Committee organised a dinner with our immediate past President, Mr Ong See Hee on 28th December 2010 to recognise his outstanding leadership, service and dedication to SLP.

See Hee is a founding member of SLP. He has served in the SLP Executive Committee for twenty years with the last four years from 2006 to 2010 as President of SLP. He requested to step down in June 2010 due to his work commitments that required intensive travelling. However, he remains a dear friend and advisor to the Executive Committee.

On behalf of the Executive Committee, our President, Mr. CP Tay presented a token of appreciation to See Hee and thanked him for his past contributions.

SLP is indeed indebted to See Hee's immense contributions for such as a long time. We wish him well in his future endeavours. We continue to look forward to his guidance and wisdom that he had shared selflessly with SLP.

Written by Ngiam Tong Yuen